FROM THE
PRESIDENT’'S
DESK

We are at the gateway to the
best part of the golf year as we
begin the month of May. In spite of
temporary inconveniences resulting
from the recent aerification of the
course, wonderful golf awaits us in
May.

Our WGA has bloomed as has the
foliage around us. Our membership
now stands at 29 members—very
respectable for a start-up organization.

Our second quarterly general
meeting was held on April 26th. The
primary order of business was to
report on the state of our organization.
While attendance at the meeting
was disappointing, those present
did benefit from a direct question
and answer period with our GM

Troy Muller.

Troy reported that club member-
ship is on target relative to budget.
Currently the membership sits at
approximately 375 members in all
categories, with a cap of 500 mem-
bers down the road. He also said
that the plan to replace carts this
season has been pushed back to
next year. The range fee will continue
to be mandatory at the start of
each golf season. And speaking of
the range, the pro shop personnel
are monitoring the range to assure
that only members are utilizing the
facility.

Following Troy’s discussion, we
continued with the regular order of
business. The minutes of our February
meeting (which all of you received
via email) were approved and the
Treasurer’s report was presented.
We have decided that our WGA, a

not for profit group, will have a
minimal amount of income and
therefore does not need to register
as a 501c organization, saving us
the $250 fee the IRS required. We
are awaiting a check from Invite
(formerly ClubCorp) central office
for a check in the amount of the
dues collected from WGA members.
This will allow us to set up a WGA
checking account from which we
will pay the club for the credits
posted to winners. Members who
won a game during the months of
February and March have already
been credited $5 in the pro shop
for each win. Winners from April
can expect their credits to be post-
ed in the near future.

Our BYOB nine hole couples
events will continue with the next
one scheduled for May 15th at
3:30 pm. In the future we will
schedule these events every other
month and encourage our couples
to support the club and sign up for
the club’s couples games planned
for the alternate months.

Our next tournament is just
around the corner...less than 2
weeks away! This one is one you
don’t want to miss! Let’s enjoy
golf!

Joni Stoy
WGA President
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Gwen Bartz,

, Sheri Caprio,

Nicole Chollar

Nicole Chollar. Janice Knott, Gwen Bartz, Sheri Caprio,

Joni Stoy, Kathleen Sullins, Donna Moore.
Joni Stoy, Kathleen Sullins

one birdie and/or one chip-in in April (not necessarily on their
PJ Mullarkey,

WORTHY of NOTE... The following players had a least
designated day):

Birdies
Chip-ins

LOW PUTTS
KATHLEEN SULLINS
DONNA MOORE

EVEN HOLES

GAME
NO GAME...EASTER WEEKEND

NO GAME...EASTER WEEKEND

GAME WINNER

15& 16

B o 0
z z
Ao i O B = =
g G
AR ST S S g, w N | A3
= O L SR i W =
e VY R 2 ey I > T ElZ2 =
e e e Seisdnndss 12wl Fl<|Q |8
i L L= 4 52 A w = | S |
LRI ety 2 @ & M2 la|g|e|HE o2 ol
[ < Ege e o - : [t (o) -
By 52 S B2 Lu 9 z | z 4 |3
i g £ 59 = RS O (R-A R
! B Tt - b o S L2292
b g Bg = i q|z|o|g |7
i, Soloreli- % O K] =M ©
[ 2.0 = = = o o]
¥ i .o
B Z .
5 w
r LR 2 o n 4
P R £79 o ERRERE: AMH < &
F o il j tﬁﬂﬁ.nv 0 = w W s 2>k | >
o 0 Z|181|13|3 N Z0|w |O
= = |0 3 S|lvniu |n
i o o |2 =Lz g |z
2 > W AEAEY © S W 5 m
K %
Be- S LS8z >
B S gy B o |d|le|< o a
~shalel ity ~ w N
e A ©lo|2
&
25 N
4 —
= >
: [~ >
i o < M M AD.n
[
i < 2 a a -3
[ o [~< 90 D
2 =) =
b = = = <
= o < o »
[ S w n w
i O = =
ol S A,
% et
ol 525
ol &
ol L ["d
2o 600, > | o (%]
ol 2585 w 2 | >
oo Sehel v ol |4 N o | a
" G5 E |z | = d |2 |2
' % E
% o S ESEN o 5 |2 |O
HOH “ o | o o 2 2 < >
—
=S EREAEE © ERERENE
HEREA = ElE o
= =
o2 | == I - Q _ulu S
4] ] _H a | I (2] o | =
- |2 S 2l < $ <
° k- = 2 = (o]
S |5 |8 5 & S n
Q2 o 2 O .. (W wi n
2 |z 3 2o w RN S E |z Z
s = o = < S 2 ._M 4 < 2 “ =
] = £ o™ < M < M O Rl
2 © 2 wE (U] w [ S S m M N
@ | e @ v o R P R s 3412
S £ € =) S |2 |2 Y |y |5 |H
] ] ] g < |2 |wWw |2 |2 L
© |6 |O G S EREEFE - ERERERE
ot - Y2z |5
- - (0. <
N (52} o.M ] — — x
o =
] o3 Q 3 m % m M x
< - — ] < o | x < |¥W | o |x
> | > > S o |z |2 o |2 |z |2
< < < o = [a) o -
2 : AHE
S |2 S n = &

Y

APRIL 13,
A

D
FRIDAY

WEDNESDAY | KATHLEEN SULLINS
SATURDAY




Wening's
Wizardr

Our membership includes
many who are brand new to
the game, some who have
played casually without much
attention to rules, and those
who are experienced and more
than casually knowledgeable

Again this month, teaching pro Bill Wening is offering one
hour group clinics for the ladies on Thursdays from 9 am until
10 am. He can work magic on your swing, your putting tech-
nique or your bunker shots. Click on the links below to sign
up. $15 per student per session.

Thursday May 5™ Chipping and Pitching

about the rules. Therefore, the goal of this column
will be to provide a rules review which will be
tailored to the needs of each group.

https://lakewindcrestgolfclub.wufoo.com/forms/s10tbnkglgl3tb3/

Thursday May 12" Bunker

https://lakewindcrestgolfclub.wufoo.com/forms/sznsvzq1224q4f/

Thursday May 19" Putting

https://lakewindcrestgolfclub.wufoo.com/forms/slmkdhmo1kff46b/

Thursday May 26" Full-Swing

https://lakewindcrestgolfclub.wufoo.com/forms/skhgs461ues49k/

Round 2 of the Ladies Challenge Cup
Season begins with the at home match
against Falcon Point set for this Friday,
May 6th. Captain Pam Almandoz and
Coordinator Marion Nojek have recruited
the following WGA ladies to compete this Friday:

Marion Nojek, Pam Almandoz, Patty Moncrief, Cindy Bailey,
Deb Yarbrough, Gwen Bartz, Laura Hittler, Paula Easter, Char-
melle Vondrak, and Nicole Chollar. The away match is sched-
uled for Thursday, May 12th at Falcon Point.

to all of our LCC players!

[DFSCHALERGE(]

The last WGA couples golf event was
held on Sunday April 10th. Participants

enjoyed a 3,3,3 format, where couples played a scramble the
first three holes, alternate shot the next three holes and
better ball the last 3 holes. David and Laura Hittler took the
gross honors with a score of 38, while Spencer and Nicole
Chollar won in a three-way tie scorecard play-off against Bob
and Joni Stoy and Ernie and Sharon Phillips, all who had
scores of 37. Next BYOB is scheduled for Sunday, May 15th.
MARK YOU CALENDAR...DON'T MISS THE FUN!

Basics for the Beginner:
14 club maximum (which includes the putter); you
are penalized one stroke for every hole you play if
you are over the number of clubs allowed.
When teeing off, your ball must be between the
two tee markers, but you can stand outside of
them. You may tee your ball up to two club-
lengths behind the markers, but not an inch in
front.
You may not clean your ball until you reach the
green; the only exception is when you are taking
relief.

Golf Etiquette for Everyone:
Never talk during another player's swing.
Do not yell out following a shot (unless you are
yelling "fore"). Even if boisterous behavior doesn't
bother your playing partners, there are other peo-
ple on the course who may be within earshot.
Be aware of your shadow on the putting green.
Don't stand in a place that causes your shadow to
be cast across another player or that player's
putting line.
Never walk through a playing partner's putting
line. Your footprints might alter the path of a part-
ner's putt. Step over the putting line, or walk
around (behind) the partner's ball. When a playing
partner is swinging or putting, try to stand out of
his or her line of vision, and remain quiet during
the other golfer's swing.

A “Did You Know” for veteran & new players:

Sand and loose soil are only classed as loose impedi-
ments on the green. This means that if you’re on the
fringe wanting to putt and, for example, there is sand
from a greenside bunker on your line, you may wipe
away the sand or loose soil from the putting green
only but can't touch any that is lying on the fringe.
The only time you would be allowed to brush away
sand on your line on the fringe is if it arrived there
after your ball had come to rest, perhaps as a result of
another player's bunker shot spraying sand all over
your line before you get to play.



https://lakewindcrestgolfclub.wufoo.com/forms/s10tbnkq1g13tb3/
https://lakewindcrestgolfclub.wufoo.com/forms/sznsvzq1224q4f/
https://lakewindcrestgolfclub.wufoo.com/forms/s1mkdhmo1kff46b/
https://lakewindcrestgolfclub.wufoo.com/forms/skhgs461ues49k/







